
Public Notice 
 

The Candler County Board of Commissioners do hereby announce that the proposed 

General Fund and Special Revenue budgets for Fiscal Year 2026 have been 

submitted to the Board of Commissioners for consideration. 

 

The proposed Fiscal Year 2026 Budget will be available for public review and 

inspection beginning on May 7, 2025 at the Office of the Commissioners located at 

1075 E. Hiawatha St. Suite A. Metter, GA 30439, between the hours of 9:00 A.M. 

and 5:00 P.M. As required by O.C.G.A. §36-81-5 (d) 

 

The Candler County Board of Commissioners are scheduled to review the FY2026 

proposed budget on the following dates at the Office of the Commissioners located 

at 1075 E. Hiawatha St., Metter GA 30439: 

 

All budget review meetings will begin at 4:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, May 7, 2025 

Monday, May 12, 2025 

Tuesday, May 13, 2025 

Tuesday, May 20, 2025 

 

A public hearing will be held on Monday, June 2nd, at 4:30 p.m. at the office of the 

Board of Commissioners located at 1075 E Hiawatha St, Metter GA 30439.  The 

Board of Commissioners will receive oral and/or written comments about the annual 

operating and capital budget for Candler County, Georgia.  

 

The Board of Commissioners of Candler County, Georgia is scheduled to adopt the 

FY26 Budget at the regular monthly meeting on Monday, June 16.  The meeting will 

be held at 5:00 p.m. in the Board of Commission meeting room at 1075 E Hiawatha 

St, Metter, Georgia 30439. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Bryan Aasheim 

County Administrator 


